
 

 

 

Many Happy Returns to the following children 

who celebrate their birthday this week or dur-

ing the holiday: 
 

Sophia Aya Hugo KG 

Eliza Emily Jack F1 

Federico Alexander Conrad F2 

Elise F3 

Coby Max Raphael F4 

Iman F5 

 Snowman Saunter 

 What a great day we had for our ‘Snowman Saunter!’ 

It was lovely to see all the children walking and singing carols on their way around Wilmslow 

Well done to everyone who took part and raised money for the East Cheshire Hospice. 

We have given our support to East Cheshire Hospice for a number of years now and Sunny the Dog  

came to set us on our way this morning, to add his support to this lovely event! 

Our International Christmas Tree 

During our Art lessons 
this term, the children 
from    Kindergarten 
through to Form 6 
have enjoyed exploring 
and making the types 
of decorations typically 
used around the world. 
These included         
ornaments from     
Denmark, Germany, 
Mexico, Japan, the 
Philippines and        
England! Our tree 
looks stunning and has 
been admired by 
many.  

          School Report 

WPS Christmas Productions 

 

 

 

Season’s Greetings & Happy Holidays to All 

Term Recommences  Tuesday 8th January 2019 

December 2018 

Children of the World 

 

Welcome Little Baby 
As always, we were treated to a brilliant performance of  by the KG and Reception classes, some of whom are          

performing before a live audience for the first time. Parents, children and staff all thoroughly enjoyed this year’s 

Christmas play. 

Well done also to F1 & F2 for their superb performance—what a great way to bring the  

Autumn Term to a close. 



Parents’ Committee Cinema Afternoon 

Many thanks to the Parents’ Committee for organising the 

Cinema Afternoon.   

The children enjoyed watching ‘Ferdinand’ with a fabulous 

picnic. It was a very special treat at the end of a busy half 

term! 

Children In Need 2018 

In support of  Children in Need  2018 we 

raised a whopping £193.20 by wearing ‘spotty’ 

accessories. Thank you to everyone for your 

generous donations and support 

of this children’s charity. 

Remembrance Day 

Thank you to Mr Heaviside for transforming the Welly Wednesday area into a garden of Remembrance in 
readiness for the Remembrance Day Assembly. The EYFS children looked at the poppies and sat on the logs 
in a quiet moment of reflection and thoughtful thanks to the Service men and women. 

The Poppy Appeal raises money to help with vital welfare and benevolent work. WPS collected a magnificent 

£177.96 to donate to this worthwhile charity. Thank you! 

 

F5 Festive Baking 

During our KS2 Food Technology unit 
'Celebrating culture and seasonality', the        
children in Form 5 have been researching       
traditional Christmas spices and their              
origins. Using some of these spices, they made 
and decorated mini Christmas cakes. To finish off 
this project, they made gift boxes for their 
cakes. What a wonderful Christmas gift! 

WPS Junior Choir 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BAG 2 School & Rota Toy 

Some of our fundraising ideas for 2019 will include the Bag2School – which is the UK’s leading textile recycler 
and fundraiser working with schools, and since its inception in 2001 it has now paid out over £32 million in good 
causes. 

We will also be supporting the Rota-Toy appeal so remember to save any toys in good condition, that you no 
longer need! 

Parents’ Committee Christmas Fair 

At the end of November we enjoyed another very successful Christmas Fair, coordinated by the Parents’ Com-

mittee and supported by many parents who gave up their time to help. 

Well done to Coby who won the overall prize for the ‘Decorating a 

Wreath’ Competition. Well done to all the children who entered; there 

were some marvellous creations. These are on display in the School 

Hall. 
 

 Congratulations to the Byrne family for winning the Christmas Hamper 

A superb sum has been raised for School. 

The Christmas Choir have had a busy few weeks. They sang with 
great enthusiasm at the Handforth Lights event despite it being 
very cold. Their next performance was across the road at           
Canterbury Grange, where the residents always love to hear the 
children sing. They then sang a couple of jolly songs to open our 
Christmas Fair and their final performance was singing at 
Wilmslow Library on Friday December 7th. Well done to all the 
children! 

     Strictly WPS 

The Judges! Winners

What a wonderful afternoon we had at the annual Strictly House Dance Competition. We     

enjoyed a variety of dances from a selection of genres. Much talent was in evidence, careful-

ly assessed by our wonderful WPS judges! The winners were Alana, Catherine and Elizabeth. 

Bravo to everyone who took part. 


